
 

 

 

December 2008  

Dear Preferred Family, Friends, Past and Future Clients, 

  

Season’s Greetings!! Here at the Preferred Real Estate Group, we wish you and your 

family all the best throughout this joyous time.  As the end of the 2008 Year comes to a 

close, we can’t help but reflect on the moments past and prepare for the year 2009 just 

around the corner. Thank you to all of you for making this a fantastic year. 

  

We have had the absolute pleasure of working closely with you in our business.  We 

would like to take this time, to say a heartfelt Thank You Thank You Thank You Thank You for making our business what it is 

today.  Without you as a Client, Friend, or Service Provider we would not have reached 

our level of success! 

  

Our Team is growing by leaps and bounds, we are often asked what we are up to outside 

the busy office door.  John Carter will be spending Christmas this year with his family 

from Edmonton and visiting extended family in Red Deer. He is also planning another 

trip to either the Dominican Republic or the west coast of Mexico in January/February. 

Christopher Albanese is still happily married to his sweetheart and loves watching the 

growth of his beautiful three girls. He is looking forward to spending time with family 

over the holidays. Anu Khullar is very involved with local charities and the Personal Best 

Seminars in her spare time.  She’s getting excited to celebrate the holidays with her 

family and friends here in Edmonton.  Jocelyn Ujueta is as happy as ever with her 

husband Jaime along with her new married life and loves living in Devon. She is looking 

forward to spending time with family over the holidays- especially little nephews and 

nieces!  Connie Cotoner is our brand new Client Care Coordinator that we are thrilled to 

announce. Connie will be heading down to Calgary for Christmas to spend quality time 

with family. 

  

We wish you and all your family a joyous and Merry Christmas. May you live each day 

to the fullest capacity and celebrate with us all that we have to be thankful for. 

  

Merry Christmas and have a truly Happy, Healthy & Prosperous Happy New Year!  

 

 

Preferred Real Estate Group 

    


